
 

Lublin, 06.11.2023 

 

 

 

Announcement of recruitment of participants for the Winter School "The potential of 

cold plasma for the sustainable development of agriculture", which will take place on 

19-23.02.2024 in České Budějovice (Czech Republic) as part of the project entitled "Key, 

long-term cooperation for the development of an innovative, ecological approach to the 

production of biostimulants" implemented in the NAWA Strategic Partnerships 

program 

 

The main organizer is the University of South Bohemia in České Budějovice. Recruitment is 

carried out in accordance with the regulations and continues until the places are filled + reserve 

places. The number of places in the recruitment is 28 + reserve places. 

The acceptance of the application to participate in the event is decided by the order of 

applications. 

People interested in participating are asked to apply in person to the project manager, prof. 

Sławomir Kocira: Lublin, ul. Głęboka 28, by phone +48 81 5319735 or by e-mail to 

slawomir.kocira@up.lublin.pl. Applications can also be submitted to PhD. Andrea Bohata in 

person (Faculty of Agriculture, USB České Budějovice) or by e-mail to bohata@fzt.jcu.cz.  
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